
 

  

 

  CITY OF ALLENTOWN 

 

No.   R163       RESOLUTION    R   – 2016 

 
 Introduced by City Council on October 13, 2016  

 
Approves the Appointment Keith A. Morris as Police Chief at the current budgeted salary of $117,300 

  
 
Resolved by the Council of the City of Allentown, That 
 

WHEREAS, Section 503 of the Home Rule Charter requires City Council approval of 
Department Directors; and 
  

WHEREAS, the Mayor submitted Keith A. Morris for consideration and confirmation for the 
position of Police Chief in a memo dated September 13, 2016.  
 
  NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that City Council hereby approves the 
appointment of Keith A. Morris as Police Chief at a salary of $117,300. 
 
 
 


